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Meredith College Hosts Virtual CSA Day
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Celebrating Student Achievement Day, otherwise known as CSA Day, is a well-known
Meredith College annual event for undergraduate students. On CSA Day, Meredith community and
guests celebrate a year of academic research accomplishments by students. In the past, this has
included a research conference, awards ceremonies, music and dance performances, art and design
exhibits, and panel discussions. Although Covid-19 moved students off campus for the remaining of
the spring semester, CSA Day still happened. Thanks to the creation of a special YouTube page for
CSA Day, students were still able to present their research and participate in the CSA festivities. The

YouTube page featured presentations in categories including Business and Economics, Literature,



Film, and Culture. Participants were able to use technology to create visual aids for their
presentations, as well as, film themselves to present as if they were still on campus. Meredith's first
every CSA day was a success despite the Coronavirus challenges, proving that the Meredith
community is as strong and determined as ever! If you have not already had the chance to view all of
the interesting presentations available on the Virtual CSA Day YouTube page, below is the link to do
so. https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCEZ87]qxTcxW8DhRITcvrMg/featured

Honors Trip Update
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Every year, Honors students travel to a different destination to take mini courses and explore
on the fall trip. This year, Honors will be travelling to Asheville, North Carolina. Even though spring
semester came to an unpredicted close, the Honors trip committee has been working diligently to
plan an amazing trip for honors sisters. It has been decided that the trip will now take place in the
spring of ‘21 instead of the fall of 20. This temporary adjustment to the “Fall” trip also gives fall
sport athletes the opportunity to go on the annual honors trip. We can't wait to travel to Asheville. Be

on the lookout for future updates about the Honors trip!

SAS Awardees

Another special congratulations to the Honors Study Abroad Scholarship Awardees, Laura

Corum and Alexandria Rozensweig. We can't wait to see where your future travels will take you!



https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCEZ87JqxTcxW8DhRITcvrMg/featured

A Farewell to Honors Seniors

We would like to congratulate our Honors seniors for finishing their undergraduate journey at
Meredith College!

Nola Grace Brown
Hannah Elvington
Miranda Griffin
Olivia Holway
Laura Jenkins
Hannah Jones
Miriam Mays
Emily Mitchum
Alexandra Rouch
Stephanie Sierra
Samantha Smith
Michelle Starling

Caroline Diorio
Madison Gladwell
Anna Griffin
Carolyn Jablonski
Morgan Johnson
Lauren Luke
Sofia Mazzola
Fareena Qamar
Kayla Satterwhite
Emily Skoglund
Christa Soyars

We are truly proud of each and every one of our seniors, and look forward to supporting you every

step of the way wherever your life may take you. Congratulations Class of 2020!

Editor's Note: Despite the unexpected changes, | hope that everyone has had an amazing Spring
semester and is looking forward to returning back to Meredith campus in the fall. | hope everyone stays in
good health, and has a fun and safe summer!
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